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As a retired teacher and a retired social worker, my husband and I fully support 

Measure 114 – strong and sensible gun laws to protect our citizens – especially our 

youth. 

Therefore we urge you to pass HB 3075-1 out of committee, so that Measure 114 

can be implemented as soon as the court’s stay is lifted.  

 

We have reviewed the research and we agree that this measure will save lives while 

still allowing for responsible gun ownership. 

 

Many thanks for your prompt attention, 

 

Claudia and Don Hutchison  

 


